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Amendment #2 

Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 20200101 TANF 

Temporary Assistance for Needy Families 

  
 

Amendment to the RFP is as follows: 

 

The “NOTE” in Section 1.1, Proposal Acceptance Period, has been amended: 

 

Note: MDHS will NOT accept proposals submitted via either electronic mail or facsimile. 

Whether a Respondent submits for one service category, two service categories, or all three 

service categories, only one proposal package shall be submitted. If a Respondent is 

submitting for more than one category, the Respondent should NOT submit a separate 

proposal package per service category.  

  

Please acknowledge receipt of Amendment #2 by returning it, along with your proposal package, 

by August 11, 2020, at 2:00 PM, CT. This acknowledgement should be enclosed in your proposal 

package. Failure to submit this acknowledgement may result in rejection of the proposal 

package. 
 

 

_____________________________________ 

Name of Company 
 

 

_____________________________________ 

Authorized Official’s Typed Name/Title 
 

 

______________________________________  __________________ 

Signature of Authorized Official    Date 

(No stamped signature) 
 

Should an amendment to the RFP be issued, it will be posted on the MDHS website (www.mdhs.ms.gov) 

in a manner that all respondents will be able to view. Further, respondents must acknowledge receipt of any 

amendment to the solicitation by signing and returning the amendment with the proposal package, by 

identifying the amendment number and date in the space provided for this purpose on this form, or by letter. 

The acknowledgment must be received by MDHS by the time and at the place specified for receipt of 

proposals.  It is the respondent’s sole responsibility to monitor the website for amendments to the RFP. 

 


